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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
16 June 2020 
 

REMINDER SPP CLOSING DATE 
 
Cipherpoint Limited [ASX:CPT] (the Company) wishes to remind shareholders of the closing date of its 
current Share Purchase Plan Offer (SPP Offer) namely 5pm Friday, 26th June 2020.  
 
Shareholders who wish to participate in the SPP Offer should complete the Application Form, indicate 
the parcel size they wish to apply for and ensure payment in the required manner. 
 
Any SPP Offer shares not taken up by eligible shareholders will form part of the shortfall which may, 
subject to regulatory requirements, be offered to professional, sophisticated and other exempt 
investors on the same terms as the SPP Offer. 
 
This release has been authorised by the Board.  
 
 
 
 
About Cipherpoint 
Cipherpoint is a leading provider of software solutions that enable continuous identification, 
classification and secure management of unstructured data across enterprise and the cloud and 
consolidates control into one place for companies to securely manage their data to be compliant, 
reduce risk, reduce costs and improve productivity.  
 
Cipherpoint empowers businesses to discover, protect and control sensitive information across 
multiple platforms and repositories with industry best security for Microsoft SharePoint & Office 365 
and Secure Enterprise File Sharing & Collaboration.  
 
Our customers and partners span the public sector and defence, aerospace, technology, automotive, 
manufacturing, finance, media and sports industries. 
 
Further information 

For further information, please visit https://covata.com/cipherpoint.com  
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